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Discontinuation of issuance of JPY Demand Draft with effect 
from 2 March 2020 
 
With effect from 2 March 2020, we will no longer issue JPY demand 
draft. For payments to beneficiaries in Japan, please pay via 
telegraphic transfer instead. 
 
If you have made JPY payments via demand draft, please remind 
your beneficiaries to deposit their OCBC-issued drafts before 31 
March 2020.  
        
For enquiries, please approach any of our branch staff or call: 
 
 1800 363 3333 for personal banking customers  
 1800 773 6437 for premier banking customers 
 +65 6538 1111 for business banking customers 

 


